
 

 

10.12.23 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to the PTA for organising the Winter Warmer on Friday after school and to all 

our families who came to enjoy the event. 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

The curriculum headlines are ready for view on our website: 

https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-headlines.php 

They contain important information about the upcoming week so please ensure you 

read your year-group headlines. 

 

MUFTI MONDAY - SURPRISE PRESENTS 

Don't forget that we have surprise presents mufti tomorrow and the shopping event on 

Tuesday 12th. Please read previous communication that has been sent out. 

 

NEWSLETTER 

We recently sent out communication about our 'December' newsletter - many apologies 

this was in fact the November newsletter. The December newsletter will be sent out at 

the end of term. 

 

CLUBS 

If your child has been offered a place in any of the staff run extra-curricular clubs, the last 

day to make your payment is tomorrow - Monday 11th December. If we have not 

received payment by that date, the place will be offered to another child on our waiting 

list. 

 

Outside providers are still taking bookings. Further information can be found on our 

website: https://www.spjs.org/whats-on.php 

 

WALKING HOME FROM SCHOOL: Y5 & Y6 ONLY 

If your child is in Year 5 or 6, and you would like to give them permission to walk home 

from school starting from the spring term, then please complete the Google Form 

by Monday 18th December. 

https://forms.gle/tsrp2C9PdmH9b9ts5 

 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION 

We look forward to seeing our families at Trinity Church, Sutton on Wednesday 13th 



December. All our families are welcome to come and watch. It is anticipated to run until 

8pm. Please note that children who are not participating, but are coming to watch, are 

not required to wear school uniform. 

 

Doors will open to parents and children at 6.15pm for a 6.30pm start. Please note that 

the children (who have been chosen to take part), staff and governors will be seated in 

the first six rows of the church, guests are welcome to sit from the seventh row 

back. Please ensure that the children taking part are smartly dressed in their full 

school uniform (not PE kits!) and smart school shoes (no trainers). Parents, please 

ensure that you bring medication for your child (should they require it) as staff will not 

be bringing any to this evening event.. 

 

There will be a cash collection for Cancer Research UK at the end of the service. We 

would be very grateful for any spare change you may have. 

 

The children have been practising very hard and we hope that you enjoy the evening 

 

PARKING AND DROP OFF IN SURROUNDING STREETS 

We have had reports of parents dropping off children on the double/single yellow lines 

on Sussex Road and surrounding roads at drop off and pick-up time. This is hazardous 

for pedestrians and nearly caused a significant accident last week. Please do not drop off 

children whilst parked on yellow lines. I would encourage our families to walk to school 

where possible. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

See you in the morning, 

 

SPJS Team 


